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NXP USA, Inc. (Successor in interest to NXP Semiconductors USA, Inc.) 
6501 William Cannon Drive Mail Drop OE-59 
78735 Austin -Texas  
United States 
 
 
To:  LCIE Bureau Veritas - Fontenay aux Roses Site 

33, avenue du Général Leclerc 
92260 Fontenay-aux-Roses 
 

March 15, 2018 
 
RE:  LETTER OF AGENCY – Re:  Obtaining the FCC ID for NXPs XXMQN9080M17 
 
This letter authorizes LCIE Bureau Veritas to act as an agent for NXP USA, Inc. (successor in 
interest to NXP Semiconductors USA, Inc.) in connection with the above referenced action 
including the signing of all documents related to this matter.     
 
This authority is limited to those actions required for LCIE Bureau Veritas to obtain an FCC ID 
for NXP’s XXMQN9080M17.  This authority does not extend to any other matters NXP may 
have before the FCC. 
 
I certify that no party (as defined in 47CFR1.2002) to this application, including myself, is 
subject to a denial of federal benefits, that include FCC benefits, pursuant to section 530` of the 
Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21U.S.C.853A. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jim Hornig 
Authorized Signatory 
 
 
 
 
Copy:  Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046-1609 

 


